
18th December 2023 

FESTIVE SEASON’S GREETINGS  

It gives us great pleasure to wish all our 

Evergreen residents, friends, and neighbours a 

peaceful, restful, blessed, safe Christmas and 

a happy festive season. 

I, along with the RESCOM Committee, wish to 
thank all our Muizenberg Village residents, for 
your generous contributions to Charity, those 
who run activity groups, committees, staff, 
and not to forget Lydia and her team for their 
achievements in making Evergreen Muizenberg Village’s Library so well stocked 
with excellent reading. 
I also extend our thanks and appreciation to the “Thursday Knitting Club Ladies”.  
Their chatter and laughter is infectious and brings light to the Lifestyle Centre – 
I suspect that some of the jokes they tell are quite “risqué” given by the laughter 
that ensues, on Thursday mornings.! 
  
To Kim, my personal thanks and good wishes, for your support and assistance we 
receive from you, on RESCOM. 
Derek, we wish you safe travels, and trust that Portugal will be good to you as 
we wave you goodbye. 
 
A New Year resolution from us is: 
May we all enjoy a friendly and happy community, and that we all keep in mind 
that courtesy, compassion and kindness in our daily interaction with one 
another, is the key to joyous living. 
 
My thanks to all those kind residents who have expressed their appreciation of 
what we do, your gratitude for our voluntary efforts is greatly appreciated. 
 
Warm Wishes, 
Sue Wood 
Chairlady.  
 
“Christmas is not a time nor a season, but a state of mind.  
To cherish peace and goodwill, to be plenteous in mercy, is to 
have the real spirit of Christmas.” 
Calvin Coolidge. 
 
 
 


